
PUBLIC NOTICE 

April 21, 2014 

 

This is a NOT Paid Advertisement!!! 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Zoning Board of Adjustment of the City of 

Lambertville has canceled its regular meeting for Thursday, April 24, 2014 due to lack of 

business to conduct.  Our next meeting will be held on May 29, 2014 at 7:30 pm at 25 

South Union Street, Lambertville NJ 08530.  Action will be taken at this meeting.  A 

copy of that agenda will be available at City Hall, 18 York Street, Lambertville and on 

our website at www.lambertvillenj.org.  

 

Crystal Lawton, Administrative Officer 

http://www.lambertvillenj.org/

